
Hanson Street Sidewalk Improvements 

 Construction Update  
 

 
January 20, 2021 

 

Contractors for the City of Fort Myers are installing drainage improvements and sidewalk on 

the north side of Hanson Street from U.S. 41 east to Montclaire Avenue.  The project is expected 

to be complete in early 2021. 

 

Calvin Boulevard Closed to Through Traffic 

Monday, January 25 and Tuesday, January 26 from 7 A.M. to 5:30 P.M. motorists can expect 

Calvin Boulevard closed to through traffic from Linhart Avenue to Hanson Street. To access 

Calvin Boulevard motorists may use the following detours:  

• Hanson Street 

o Eastbound turn north Grand Avenue; east on Linhart Avenue to Calvin Avenue 

o Westbound turn north on Broadway; west on Linhart Avenue to Calvin Avenue  

  

Grand Avenue Closed to Through Traffic 

Wednesday, January 27 and Thursday, January 28 from 7 A.M. to 5:30 P.M. motorists can 

expect Grand Avenue closed to through traffic from Waltman Street to Hanson Street. To 

access Grand Avenue motorists may use the following detour:  

• Hanson Street east or west bound turn north on Calvin Boulevard; west on Linhart 

Avenue to Grand Avenue.  

 

Motorists, pedestrians, and bicyclists should use caution and be aware of construction 

equipment and vehicles working in the project area.  This schedule may be subject to change 

due to inclement weather and unforeseen underground conditions.  For more project 

information, contact the City’s public information consultant, Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. 

at 239-337-1071 or via e-mail to thayden@cella.cc. 
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